
 

  
  

 

   

 

What's New in the MPA Program 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

There has been a lot happening this Summer! 
The MPA program has officially moved back 
to the renovated Founders Hall, we have a 
new graduate 



 

Regional Awards 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

The American Society for Public 
Administration’s Greater Cincinnati Chapter 
selected Rachel Staley (MPA student) for the 
Outstanding Student award and Mark Ober 
(2011) for the Career Achievement award. 
 
Read more about our Award Recipients » 

 

 

 

Faculty Spotlight 

https://supportnku.nku.edu/page.redir?target=https%3a%2f%2finside.nku.edu%2fartsci%2fdepartments%2fpscjol%2fprograms%2fpublicadministration%2fmpa%2fStudent_Highlights.html&srcid=29232&srctid=1&erid=7695658&trid=1c14410f-8969-4394-af27-563e66ba9907
https://supportnku.nku.edu/page.redir?target=https%3a%2f%2finside.nku.edu%2fartsci%2fdepartments%2fpscjol%2fprograms%2fpublicadministration%2fmpa%2fStudent_Highlights.html&srcid=29232&srctid=1&erid=7695658&trid=1c14410f-8969-4394-af27-563e66bapi8dt394-af27-563e66bapi8dt394-af27-563e66bapi8dt394-af27-563e66bapi8dt7y1cult1t2


Alumni Highlights 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

NKU MPA alumna Tina Dyehouse (2009) 
won a People's Liberty grant to launch the first 
citywide digital ombudsman! 

Learn more about Tina’s project and other 
alumni highlights» 

 

 

 
 

New Jobs and Promotions 

�x Lynne Ausman Riehle (2008) is now the Quality Assurance Project Manager at Hamilton County Job 

and Family Services. 

�x Drake Bryan (2012) has become the Senior Manager of Business Intelligence at KnowledgeWorks. 

�x Abbie Cain (2012) was recently hired as the Department Manager, Plant and Soil Sciences, at the 

University of Kentucky. 

�x Katie Dillon (2015) will soon start as Hospital Development Coordinator at LifeCenter Northwest, 



�x Telly McGaha is now t he Seni or Director of Development at  the Uni versi t y of Louisville's School of 

�x Jeremy Roberts (2012) became the Net work Administrator at Tennessee Farm Bureau. 

�x Rina Saperstein (2006) is now the Director of Operations at Caracole Inc. 

�x Brandon Sirbu (2014) started as the Craftforce Education Coordinator with Messer Construction 

�x Rick Wilson (2009) is now the Senior Officer for Grant Development at Bethesda Foundation. 

Contact us: Missy Gish, MPA Coordinator gishm@nku.edu

/ 859-572-5326
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